ANNOUNCEMENT
ON THE QUOTATION QUESTION

This text of the announcement is approved by the decision of the evaluation committee
of "June" "13" "No. 1" of 2025

Procedure code: ԿՀԿ-ԳՀԱՊՁԲ-25/4

The customer - "Kapan Special Educational Complex No. 3" SNCO, located at 4 Spandaryan Street, Kapan, announces a quotation request, which is carried out in one stage. The selected participant in the quotation request will be offered to conclude a contract for the supply of household appliances (hereinafter referred to as the contract) in accordance with the established procedure.
According to Article 7 of the RA Law "On Procurement", any person, regardless of whether he is a foreign individual, organization or stateless person, has an equal right to participate in this procedure.
The conditions for persons who do not have the right to participate in this procedure, as well as for participants, are defined in the invitation to this procedure.
The selected participant is determined from the number of participants who submitted applications that are assessed as satisfactory in terms of non-price conditions, on the principle of giving preference to the participant who submitted the lowest price offer.
In case of a request to provide an invitation in electronic form, the customer shall provide the invitation in electronic form free of charge during the working day following the day of receipt of the application.
Applications for participation in this procedure must be submitted to the address: Kapan, Spandaryan 4, in paper form by 11:00 on the 10th day from the date of publication of this announcement.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Applications, in addition to Armenian, may also be submitted in English or Russian.
The opening of applications will take place at Kapan, Spandaryan 4, Kapan Special Educational Complex No. 3 building, room No. 201, "June 23, 2025" at 11:00.
The appeal regarding this procedure is carried out in accordance with the RA Law "On Procurement" and the RA Civil Procedure Code.

For additional information regarding this announcement, you can contact the Secretary of the Evaluation Commission, Zhanna Mghumyan.

Phone: 077 22 78 89.
E-mail: Kapan3@inbox.ru

Client: "Kapan Special Educational Complex No. 3" SNCO
